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19/05/2025

MS Rozelle Malan
4 4 Annette Pl ST
NSW

RE: Mod2025/0228 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

I am shocked that developers still think they can come through the back door to achieve their
goals. Please help the Northern Beaches Council's planning department gain the trust of local
residents by listening to us and holding the line. Keep developers accountable to the agreed
plans. Do not let them add another storey and set a president of rule breaking. It will come
bite us all in the future. Local all ready think Planning is in the developer's pockets. Please
prove us wrong.




